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Board of Health Meeting Notice 

 

 
There will be a meeting of the Waltham Board of Health on  

Tuesday, March 10, 2020 at 5:00 PM at the Waltham Government Center  

in the Auditorium. 

 

 

 

The following items will be discussed: 

 

        

1.  Dr. Merola to address the Board Members regarding moving the Board of     

     Health Meetings. 

  

2.  Pho #1, 374 Moody Street, to discuss the progress of ongoing violations. 

  

3.  The Board will discuss adding late fees to delinquent applicants. 

  

4. Chris Gelinas to address Board Members regarding Vape Detectors.  

 

    

  

 

Michelle M. Feeley 

Director of Public Health 
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